
MONDAY 20TH JUNE @ 4PM



PARENT INFORMATION

SESSION FOR BEGINNING

NURSERY/PRIMARY 1

Parents are invited to attend an

information session for their children.  

 During this meeting, Mr Frizzell will

outline key procedures and policies, and

there will then be a time to visit your

child's teacher.  Pupils are not required

at this meeting.  


